
We would like to invite your students to 
participate in: 
 

The Players Theatre 

Short Play Festival 

Call For Plays ! 
The historic Players Theatre in the heart of Greenwich Village is 
accepting short play & musical submissions for the October 
Festival competition.  This October our theme will be Horror.  
Starting October 13th, five short plays will be presented each week 
for three weeks.  The Festival will run Thursday through Sunday in 
the Players Loft.  Each week a Best of the Festival winner will be 
selected by audience vote.  Winners will receive a cash prize of 
$100. 

5 plays. 4 nights. 15 minutes. 1 winner! 
Every week for 3 weeks! 

F o r  m o r e  i n f o r m a t i o n  a n d  t h e  

g u i d e l i n e s ,  v i s i t  u s  a t  

www.shortplaynyc.com  
The Players Theatre 
Short Play Festival 

So sharpen your pencil and get to work - it's only 15 minutes ! 
 
Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions. 
Thanks, 
Brenda Bell 
playfestival@theplayerstheatre.com 


